PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS
955-65 CHUSTERBROOK BLVD,
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Jaruary 14, 1992
Docket Nea, 50-352
NUCLEAR FNOINEERING & SURVICES DEPARTMENT 20~-353

License Nos, NPF-33
NPF-85

U.S, Nuclear Regulavory Commission
ATTN: Document Cuntrol Desk
Wizalngton, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Limerick Generacing Station, Unitg 1 and 2
Generic Letter 89-13, "Sarvice Water Problems Affecting
Sefety - Related Equipment”
Implerentation of Actioun

REFEVENCES: 1) Letter from D. . Helwig, PECo to USNRC,
"Resronse to NRC Generic Letter 895-13,
‘Service Water System Problems Affecting
SaietyPelated Equipment',”
dated January 2%. 1990,

2) jetter from USNRC o & A. Hungsr, PECO,
“"Cenerin Jaiter 8.-13, ‘3ervice Water
Problems Affecting Safety-Reluied
Lguipment'," dated June 6, 1%90.

3) Letter from G. J. Beck, PECc to USNRC,
"Seirvice Water Problems Affecting
Satety-Related Equipment,'Implementation of
Acticas'," dated august 5, 1991.

uear Sir:

The subject Generic Letter 89-13 required licensees,
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f), to advise the NRC whether they have
established programs to implement Recommendations I-V of the
Generic Letter or that the iicensee has pursued an equally
effective alternative course of action. Further reporting
requirements required that licensees confirm to the NRC that all
the recomnended actions or their justified alternatives have been
implemerted within 30 days of such implementation. Philadelphia
Electric Company (PECo) detailed our program to implement th«
Generic Letter recommen ations or alternatives in Reference 1.
The NRC found this description of the program to sacisfy the
intent of the Generic Letter and requested that we notify the NRC
when the actions specified in our .January 29, 1890 letter are
implemented, as documented in Reference 2. Reference ] proviced
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